
 1 

 
 

Congleton Town Council 
 

Minutes of the meeting of the Youth Committee held on Monday 25th June 2018 in the  
Town Hall, Congleton 
 
PRESENT   Youth Councillor    Arabella Holland  - Vice Chairman 

   Laetitia Eichinger 
                  Diyana Nikolova  
       Tyler Cartwright 
     
       Councillor Sally Holland 
       Councillor Andrea Armitt 

   Councillor George Hayes 
       Councillor David Brown 
     

                  Linda Minshull  
        David McGifford 
      
1. APOLOGIES  
 

Apologies were received from Michael Howell and Councillors Robert Boston, 
Maurice Walker and Liz Wardlaw.  
 

2. MINUTES OF LAST MEETING 
 

 RESOLVED – That the Minutes of the Meeting of the Committee held on  
the 9th April and 1st May 2018 were signed by the Chairman as a correct record.   

 
3. MEMBERSHIP 
 
 RESOLVED: To Co-opt Tyler Cartwright as a member of the Committee 
 
4. YOUTH COMMITTEE PROJECTS 
 
 A discussion took place regarding two Youth Committee projects – 
 
 A cinema evening at Daneside Theatre and  
 A Band Night at the Town Hall 
 

It was agreed that the aim should be to provide both events during the school 
summer holidays. 

 
David McGifford provided a project plan for developing an event and discussed 
the process to work through.  It was decided that Arabella and Michael would be 
the lead on the events with support from Laetitia, Diyana and Tyler.  Sally and 
Andrea would be pleased to help. 
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It was decided that the target age range would be 14 to 17.   
 

It was suggested that we involve youth organistions such as A.T.C., Scots and 
Guides. 

 
RESOLVED:  To use funds from the Youth Committee Bank Account if required if 
there is a shortfall from the Town Council Budget and revenue income. 

  
5. YOUTH COMMITTEE BANK ACCOUNT 
 

It was reported that the balance is £548.92. 
 
6. YOUTH COMMITTEE MEMBERS ITEMS 
 

Bus Stops – Vandalism to the bus stops at Tesco Express and near Congleton 
High School on Holmes Chapel Road.  Linda will send details to Ruth.  

 
Path near football ground – it was reported that the path is in need of tidying up.  
Linda will report to Ruth. 

 
7. DATE OF NEXT MEETING 

 
Linda will send some dates to members to see which are convenient due to 
holiday arrangements. 

 
 
 
 
 

Arabella Holland  - Vice Chairman       
 
 
    


